
 

 

 

 

The Year 4 project is coming together with the complete renovation of the facility.  The Title V 20 

seat computer lab is a part of the initiative for Year 4.  Students will be able to take hybrid classes 

and benefit from Lecture Capture capabilities in most of their automotive classes.  The project is 

scheduled to be completed February 2016.  Larry Paiz continues to train faculty in Nursing and 

Automotive courses for developing courses and then pilot in the Spring and Fall. 

O C T O B E R   2 0 1 5  

Title V Newsletter 
“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs” 

Title V Staff 
Lorraine Martinez, Director - Veronica Serna, Activity Director - Marsha Archuleta, Office Manager   

Lucia Gomez-Vaughan, SimLab Supervisor  -  Larry Paiz, Instructional Designer 
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